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Based on the forecast, we will stand down the aircraft the remainder of the day (obviously).
 Ground based facilities will continue their 24/7 operational mode.  The possibility of a ER-2
instrument test flight for Friday is being discussed,  as a result of the HIWRAP and AMPR
instrument problems encountered on last night's flight.  Next briefing at 1400Z Thursday, 28 April
2011.  


